Ski for Light, Inc.

Executive Committee Meeting
Monday, September 18, 2017
Teleconference

Minutes

Welcome. Scott McCall, President, called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. Eastern Time on September 18, 2017.

Roll Call. Judy Dixon, Secretary, called the roll.

Present:
Scott McCall, President
Bob Civiak, Vice-President
Judy Dixon, Secretary
Brenda Seeger, Treasurer
Tim McCorcle, Director-at-Large
Heather Berg, Director-at-Large
Marion Elmquist, Immediate Past President

Approval of minutes of August 23, 2017 meeting. Bob moved and Brenda seconded a motion that the July 23, 2017 be approved as distributed. The motion passed unanimously.

Selection of 2018 Ridderrenn Team. Marion moved and Brenda seconded a motion that the Executive Committee would recommend to the Board that a four-person team be sent to the Ridderren in 2018. The motion passed unanimously. This recommendation will be put forth to the Board at its meeting in mid-October. Possible candidates were discussed.

Funding for additional person or persons to attend 2018 Ridderrenn. The funding for an additional person is still not definite. There may be additional money available for partial funding of a guide. Potential candidates were discussed.

Appointment of Nominating Committee. The Executive committee agreed to select the following individuals to serve on the Nominating Committee—Bonnie O’Day, Chair; John Elliott; Scott McCall; Rich Milsteadt; and Julie Coppens.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 P.M. Eastern time.

